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Dear Parents 

 

St John’s utilises an online tool which will help keep track of your son or daughter’s homework.  Show 

My Homework enables you to see details of the tasks that your child has been set, review submissions 

and analyse feedback.  The service also provides other benefits which have been outlined below: 

 

 24/7 online access via a personal account 

 Download resources associated with homework tasks 

 Establish when homework has been set and when it is due 

 Evaluate how long students should be working on assignments 

 Ability to translate homework tasks into other languages 

 Download free apps for iOS and Android devices 

 Receive automated notifications or alerts (optional) 

 

Your son or daughter has been issued with a login slip which explains how to create parent/guardian 

accounts.  Simply visit http://showmyhomework.co.uk/pin and follow the instructions to review their 

homework calendar.  If you already have an existing account please go to the ‘Edit Profile’ section and 

enter the ‘Parental Code’ to link them accordingly. 

 

Students are being formally introduced to the new platform and teachers will continue using the service 

to set all homework tasks.  Planners can still be used to help students manage their time and will 

continue to provide an important communication link. 

 

We hope this service will empower parents, enabling you to gain a deeper understanding of homework 

that has been set.  The service should also help students to improve organisation and manage their time 

effectively. 

 

Please ask your son or daughter to speak with their tutor if they have not received a login slip.  

Technical questions regarding the service can be answered by the Show My Homework team who may 
be contacted via email at help@showmyhomework.co.uk or by telephone on 0207 197 9550.  

Additional resources can also be located at https://showmyhomework.secure.force.com/help  If you 

would like to contact the school directly, please send an email to info@stjohns.wilts.sch.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

C Field 
 

Mr C Field 

Excalibur Academies Strategic ICT Director 
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